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" {June, 1897.] Toronto Dfocese.

DiocesaN MoTT0.—'* Whatsoever thy hand findeth to do, do it with
thy might.”

OFFICERS. Hon. Pres.—Mrs, Sweatman, Ser House, President—Mrs.
willlamson, 63 Wenesleg Bt., 1st. Vice President- Mra. Sullivan, 38 Gerrard
St 2nd V P —Mrs. Jones. Bloor St. Rectory , BecaETaries . Recording—Miss Cart-
wright, Gé Avenue Road. Corresponding—Mrs. Cumamings, 4¢ Dewson Bt. . Dorcas
—lfrs. anks, York Mills, Ont.; Lit. Oom.—Miss M. Hoskin, Deer Park,
£.M .C—Mrs. Morgan, 374 Dovercourt Road, Juntors—Mrs. Forayth Grant, Bin;
scarth Road, Rosedale, TREASURERS. Diocesan—Mss, Grindlay, 56t Jurvis St.;

unsors—Miss Tilley, 261 Simcoe St, E O.-a-day—Mrs. Miles, 8 Russell Road.
%cwizas: Lit,0om.~-Mrs. Davidson, 91 Breadalbane St.; Dorcas Oom.—Mrs.,
Howard, 192 Carltun Street,

ANSWERS TO MISSIONARY QUESTIONS.
1. See letter from Bishop of New Westminster, page 261
2. The Canadian missions at Nagoya, Nagano and Matsumoto -
receive sbstantial help from Canada. A trained nurse in connection
with the medical missioas is supported by the W.A.

The Church’s year-book reports a large band of English and
native clergy having under their direction over 200 native catechists
who report weekly to a Church council, 200 churches have been
built and are used daily No other part of the mission-field can show
similar progress in so short a time—2z0 years since the work was

begun.
The blessing of united intercessory prayer, the good example
set ; the hearing of the reports, and the avoidance of distucrbance,

QUESTIONS FOR JUNE.
1. What ave the chief ne2ds of the Diocese of Mackenzie River ?
2 Give three hopeful facts in connection with missions fo the Fews?
3. Why should country Branches occasionally write to their City
representative ?
4. How may W.A. members work for missions in the summer ?

Our Eleventh Annual Meeting, held during the first week in May,
was a well attended and successful one. The opening service in St.
{smes‘ Cathedral was attended by larger numbers than was the case
ast year, and the proceedings throughout were marked by intelligent
ictercsk, We were fortunaie in having with us the Bishops of Col-
umbia, of New Westminster, and Huron, Bishop Sullivan, and
visitors from our sister societies of .iagara, Huron, Ontario and the
United States. The teports showed an encouraging increase of work
and of receipts, implying growth of life. The most important evenis
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